

## It's Time to Renew Your Membership!

The month of June is renewal month for your PROBUS membership at the PROBUS Club of Port Perry.

This year, your management committee has decided to make a one-time renewal discount for our loyal members who stuck with us through this past year, and reduce your membership by \$10.00. The cost for the year of 2021 – 2022 will only be \$20.00 for those members who paid their fees last year. Your renewal fees should be paid before June 30<sup>th</sup>, 2021.

We are looking forward to having our monthly meetings back at the church, but until such time as we have the green light from the health authorities, we will continue with our meetings and guest speakers on Zoom.

Please mail your cheque in the amount of \$20.00 per person made out to PROBUS Club of Port Perry and send to:

Linda Parry, Membership Chair, 2481 Ashbridge Rd. Port Perry, ON L9L 1B4.

**Or you can make a bank Interac e-Transfer** by sending your membership renewal fee through your bank. You need to send the e-Transfer to the following email address: memberfees.portperryprobus@gmail.com

Please make sure you indicate the name(s) of the renewing members in the Message Field of the e-transfer.

If you have any questions, please phone Linda at 905-985-8602.

We would also like to ask all existing members to advise our membership chairperson of any changes to your home address, email address or telephone numbers. Please send an email with the changes to Linda Parry at <a href="mailto:portperryprobus@gmail.com">portperryprobus@gmail.com</a> so that we can avoid anyone missing out on our club activities or social events.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in the PROBUS Club of Port Perry.